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November 10, 2017 
 
Dear CNN Members, 
 
Re: Nominations & Election for Executive Committee Positions 
 
Nominations to CNN Executive Committee: 
An election will be held in early December to fill two (2) vacant Executive Committee 
positions.  The Executive Committee sets network policies, oversees network activities 
and advises the Coordinator.  As per CNN policies and procedures, at least one member 
of the Executive Committee must be from Western Canada and at least one member 
must be able to speak French.  The vacant positions are for three-year terms.  Any CNN 
member may nominate her/himself or another CNN member for election.  Any current 
or past Executive Committee members are also eligible for re-election.  Nominations are 
open until November 27, 2017.   
 
Election for CNN Executive Committee members: 
Each hospital submitting data to the CNN Database may cast one (1) vote through the 
designated Site Investigator.  After the nominations deadline, each nominee’s 
biographies will be posted on the CNN website.  Voting will be enabled for the CNN Site 
Investigators for a 7-day period.   
 
Current members of the CNN Executive Committee: 
Dr. Kimberly Dow (2008-2017) 
Dr. Abhay Lodha (2011-2017) 
Dr. Vibhuti Shah (2010-2018) 
Dr. Walid El-Naggar (2015-2018) 
Dr. Joseph Ting (2016-20190 
Ms. Martine Claveau (2010-2019)  
Dr. Prakesh Shah, Director  
 
Please send the completed nomination forms to the CNN Coordinator, Priscilla Chan, 
(Priscilla.Chan@sinaihealthsystem.ca) or contact her if you have any questions.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr. Prakesh S Shah, MSc, MBBS, MD, DCH, MRCP, FRCPC 
Director, Canadian Neonatal Network™ 
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